
Principal Message

Basecamp

HTTPS://GPRO.LETHSD.AB.CA/

Hot Lunches

Hello everyone!  Welcome back to the families that have already
attended Dr. Probe School and welcome to all of our new families!
My name is Chris Harris and as you may know, this is my first year as
Principal at Dr. Probe School.  I am very excited to join this amazing

community and look forward to meeting each of you and your
child(ren). We have a very exciting year full of meaningful learning
opportunities, exciting events and building community.  We hope to

see you at our Meet the Teacher Barbecue on September 5th!

Thursday, September 5th 
4:30 - 6:30

Meet the Teacher Night 
and BBQ

Thursday,
September 12

Hot lunches will be available for purchase on the first and third
Wednesday of each month, starting in October.  Please check the school
calendar on the website for the schedule. Orders can be placed starting

September 9th at: https://lethbridge.schoolcashonline.com/

School Pictures

https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/
https://lethbridge.schoolcashonline.com/


Reminders
Reminder that the we have a staggered entry for the start of the
school year. 

Students with last names A-L attend on Tuesday, September
3rd.
Students with last names M-Z attend on Wednesday,
September 4th.
All students attend on Thursday, September 5th.

The Provincial Government recently implemented a Ministerial
Order regarding Personal Mobile Devices. Elementary School
students are not to use them during the school day.  If you need
to send a phone or other device with your student to allow them
to communicate with you after school, they must keep it in their
backpack or leave it with their teacher or at the office. Please
not that the Division, the school and staff are not responsible for
any lost or stolen devices if they are brought to school.
If you need to contact your child during the school day, please
email their teacher or call the office if emergent.
Please do not park in the staff parking lot or bus zone.
Parents are welcome in the school but please remember to enter
through the front door and sign in at the office.
School Calendar - Please refer to this as it has the most up-to-
date listing of events.
School Bell Times
School Supply Lists
School Handbook 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
contact me:

      Chris Harris, Principal      chris.harris@lethsd.ab.ca

https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/calendar
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/bell-schedule2
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/registration
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/download/465754
mailto:chris.harris@lethsd.ab.ca


Soaring the Summit 
(Student Reporting at Dr. Probe)

For returning families, you are likely already familiar with
Soaring the Summit, to actively involve families in their

child’s learning journey, which was  used last year.  Soaring
the Summit aims to make the communication around student

progress more meaningful.  Students still receive a formal
report card to share student progress in regards to curricular
outcomes and expectations but the comments on the report

card reflect the content that is covered, rather than
individual student feedback.  That is where Soaring the

Summit comes into play.  Families will attend 4 events with
their children where the students will share their learning

progress.  
There are also opportunities to meet with teachers outside
of the Soaring the Summit dates, including scheduling a

meeting this Thursday if there is information about your child
you would like to share with the teacher, as well as individual

interviews on October 23rd. 

Thank you very
much to Dunlop

Ford and our
School Council for

sponsoring this
event!

Basecamp
Our Welcome Back BBQ and Meet the Teacher Night is referred to

as Basecamp.  At Basecamp, on Thursday, September 5th from
4:30 pm to 6:30 pm, all family members are welcome to join us for
a hamburger or hotdog (vegetarian options are available), chips,

vegetables and a drink!

Dr. Probe School Council







Extracurricular Activities
Fall Running Club information will be coming out

soon, with other activities and information to
follow. One change for this year is that we are
going back to paper forms rather than using

Permission Click.

School Council
The first School Council meeting of the year is

on Wednesday, September 11th at 6:30.
Everyone is welcome and invited to attend!

Volunteers
There are many ways to help out by volunteering
at Dr. Probe.  If you are interested in helping with
school photos, hot lunches, Book Fairs or reading
with students, please let us know.  You can email

carlie.ramotowski@lethsd.ab.ca to make it
happen!

We are able to offer a free breakfast and lunch program to
our students.  Breakfasts are made at Probe by Food Safe

trained cooks and lunches are provided by the Mindful
Munchies Program from the Lethbridge Food Bank. We also

appreciate the support from University Drive Alliance
Church and Westside Community Church for donating to
our breakfast and nutrition bin programs so healthy food

can be available to all of our students. 
If you would like to have your child receive daily breakfast

and/or lunch this school year, please email your child’s
teacher. 

Nutrition Program
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